Faculty Participation in SBIR and STTR Programs

Binghamton University recognizes that Small Business Innovation Research (SBIR) and Small Business
Technology Transfer Research (STTR) programs are intended not only to motivate small businesses, but
also encourage and create partnerships with research institutions to promote the commercialization of
innovative technologies. Each federal agency that sponsors these programs has regulations concerning
the relationships between small business entities and research institutions. Specific regulations and
requirements are detailed in the Request for Proposals (RFP) an
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